
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Welcome to eSchools! 

 

Thank you for taking the first steps in visiting the eSchools platform, which has been launched recently at 

Newburgh. We are looking forward to introducing the various exciting features that will benefit pupils, their 

parents and school, over the next few months.  

Features which are currently available: 

 Parents evening: online booking facility. 

 Attendance: View your child’s attendance for the current academic year. 

 Settings: The cog icon in the top right corner will enable you to change your password and even 

choose your own background theme! Please visit this section to check your contact details are 

correct. 

 

 

 

To make the most of this 

system, please download 

the app and switch on 

notifications. 

 

What to expect, coming soon: 

 Letters home: You will have access to all current and previous letters sent through the eSchools 

platform. 

 Calendar: Keep updated on all school events and events particularly related to your child. 

 Classes: View your child’s class page to keep up to date with what’s going on in class.  

 Homework: View your child’s homework tasks as well as teacher feedback on completed 

homework. 

 Text/mobile phone notifications: for e.g. head bumps, emergency closures. 

 

We hope you and your child will enjoy using the eSchools platform, and once fully in use, you will find it an 

effective way of receiving communications and updates from our school.  We will keep you informed as and 

when new features and communications are available. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr A Smith 

Headteacher 


